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Curious        kind        connected
 Curious, Kind, and Connected -
Weekly update

It’s been a wonderfully positive
week at Treloweth, full of the
energy and enthusiasm that makes
our school such a special place.

We’ve been especially proud of our
Year 5 children, who are stepping
up as active and responsible
members of our school community.
A group of pupils have
independently organised
fundraising efforts for new Buddy
Benches- selling cookies and even
planning a sponsored event: the
“Bedazzle of Mr John's Head” at
the end of term! Their kindness,
initiative, and community spirit are
brilliant examples of our Curious,
Kind, Connected values in action.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 6th June 2025

Year 6 residential:
Monday 16  Juneth

Chartwells taster
session: Wednesday
18th June

Sports days:June
16th-19th at 1.30-
3.15pm.
(Monday-EYFS,
Tuesday- Y1 and Y2,
Wednesday Y3 and
Y4, Thursday Y5 and
Y6)

Aspirations Day -
Tuesday 9  Julyth



THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!

Year 5 also held their House Captain elections today, and
it was fantastic to see how much thought and effort they

put into their speeches. Regardless of the outcome,
every candidate should feel incredibly proud of their

confidence and commitment.

Excitement is building for Murdoch Day tomorrow! The
final touches are being made, and our withie sculpture-
crafted with great care by Mrs Richards and Mrs Cottle-
is looking amazing. Thank you both for your creativity

and dedication.

Meanwhile, our Year 4 pupils have been blowing us away
with their multiplication skills during the National

Multiplication Tables Check. Their hard work, focus, and
determination are truly commendable.

This week has shown just how deeply our children live
out our values of being curious learners, kind friends,

and connected citizens. We look forward to celebrating
Murdoch Day together and continuing to make

meaningful memories as the term unfolds.

Warm wishes
Mrs French
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Murdoch day
A big thank you to Mrs

Richards and Mrs Cottle for
their hard work making our

masterpiece ‘The Cornishman’
train. Year 3 will be parading

their artwork through Redruth
on Saturday to celebrate 200

years of railway! 



T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Poldice!  

class Attendance winners
this week are:

5W with 99.64%

If you were stranded on a deserted island,
what three things would you want to have with

you?
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House Point Results
6/6
322
304
322
327
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In Computing, we have been
exploring coding using our brand

new Sphero Indis. These little cars are
given instructions through the use of

different coloured tiles.

Year 3 did a fantastic job of making their
fabric cases. They followed instructions
carefully and worked hard to overcome

challenges to produce a product that they
will use and enjoy for many years to come.

Year 2

In Science, we concluded our
learning about vertebrates

and grouped animals
according to their features.

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams
Reception classes have made so much

progress with their counting collections. They
are able to use tens frames to organise and

count their collections. We are so proud to see
children confidently recording their count

using part, part whole models and number
sentences. Well done Reception!



In maths, in Year 5 we
have been converting
between imperial and

metric measures. Most,
if not all children agree

metric is much more
easier!

This week, Year 4 brought their Roman-
inspired clay pots to life with paint!

 After weeks of planning and practising
repeated patterns, the children finally

decorated their creations with care and
creativity. It’s been wonderful to see their

ideas take shape — well done, Year 4!

Year 4

Year 6
In Year 6 we have started to collect

evidence, facts and organise our opinions
to write pieces of persuasive writing and

debate topics like: Should school start
later? Should animals be used in war?
Pizza is the best school lunch option.

Watch out Members of Parliament- we
thinks we can do a better job then some

of you!

Year 5




